
Cinderella’s classic story of kindness in adversity, and true 

love for those who look for it, is a narrative that resonates 

with every romantic person.  “Happily ever after” isn’t just 

for fairy tales!   

 



 

Resident Birthdays 

Audrey Hoffpauir     9/2 

Randy Woods     9/2 

Marjorie Da’Ville     9/5 

Villey Dugas     9/5 

   

Employee Birthdays: 

Christie Ashby     9/6 

Chasity Lindsey     9/8 
 

Resident Anniversaries: 

Margaret Leonards   9/14, 13 yrs 
 

Employee Anniversaries 

Cathy Breaux    9/05, 2 yrs 

Amy Landry    9/15, 2 yrs 

Tammy Hanks    9/27, 6 yrs 
 

 

 

 

Ms. Margaret 

Leonards 
Mary Hayes 

A few of the men wanted to take a ride to the 

country to see the rice being cut and watch 

how the whole process works. It brough back 

many memories for one of these men who 

worked on this farm cutting rice his whole life.  



Glass slippers, beautiful ball gowns, and magical pumpkins were 

among the crafts made this month by residents at The Acadian.   



• If you have any family or friends that would like to receive a monthly newsletter and calendar, please let us know. 

If you wish to view the newsletter and calendar online, please visit our website at www.acadianatsouthwind.com.  

• During inclement weather, Wal-Mart trips will be canceled.  

• The covered driveway is for picking up and dropping off only. Please DO NOT leave your vehicle unattended at 

any time. Emergency vehicles need access to this fire lane at all times. Thank you for your cooperation.  

• Any resident in need of transportation for doctor’s appointments, please give your information to the Activity 
Department a MINIMUM OF ONE WEEK before the appointment. Additional charges may apply with less than a 
one week notice.  

• The Acadian would like to remind guests that smoking is prohibited on the front porch and we ask that you please 

kindly discard cigarette butts in a safe manner and not on the ground. Thank you for your cooperation.  


